Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 

Thursday, December 5, 2019 -12:45 pm 

 Proposed Agenda

1. Call to Order and Roll Call – Jean Beerbower
2. Approval of November 7, 2019 meeting minutes and November Vouchers.
3. Librarian Report – circ stats. We have a new volunteer-in-training! Volunteers have been processing new books and DVDs ordered before Carol’s surgery, and some of the many DVDs that have been donated. The inventory of Adult Fiction has been corrected through “C” authors, and has been put on hold by a dead laptop. A new laptop and replacement monitor have been ordered and the monitor is here.
Old Business:
1. Duncan removed some dead branches from the sickly pine tree, but thinks it will have to be taken down professionally. The rotten board on the rail behind the dumpster and large pothole(s) in the traffic lane of the parking lot behind the library are likely to remain as is for now.
2. The Newsbank database is now on our website and has been advertised.
3. Humanities Washington sent speaker Feliks Banel to discuss historical extreme weather in Washington State Saturday, November 9th, with about 20 people attending. Local author Lilly Brock has published the next volume of her historical fiction series and would like to do a reading here. Carol talked to Irene Martin about doing a reading when she has a more open schedule. The State Poet Laureate, Claudia Castro Luna, will be coming to do a poetry workshop in April 2020.
4. After MorePowerTech’s upgrade of the library network, we are still having slow internet speed issues that Carol has asked them to address. The problem is being sent to higher-up techs. One public computer is still not printing. LCC’s tech is due to come soon.
5. There is an issue with publishers of ebooks and audiobooks affecting our Washington Anytime Library. This means long wait times for new titles from some publishers.
6. A discussion about whether the library board is even legally able to manage a possible WorkSource volunteer at the community center is being investigated.
New Business: 
1. We will need a new in-town board member. Sadly this is Minette’s last meeting.                                                     
2. Next meeting date – Thursday, January 2nd, at the library, 12:45pm.
3. Other?
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